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IN BUSINESS TO SERVE.

February 19, 2010
Ms. Kirsten Wafli - 77 '©
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319, 27" Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc — Cost of Service Application

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc (NPDI) wishes to inform the Ontario Energy Board of its
intention to file a Cost of Service rate application in August 2010, for new rates effective May 1*
2611.

NPDI is not scheduled to file a Cost of Service application until 2012. However with the recent
completion of phase two of NPDI’s transformer station and other major capital projects, NPDI’s
fixed assets have increased significantly since its 2008 Cost of Service application. As some of
these assets are now in service, and the remainder will be in service before year end, NPDI
wishes to begin recovery of these and their associated expenses through rates as soon as
reasonable.

[f any further information is required please feel free to contact me at any time.

Sincerely,

Y4

Brad Randall, P.Eng.

President and CEO

Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.
Phone: 519-426-4574

Fax: 519-426-9934

Email: brandall@norfolkpower.on.ca
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